
 
 
  
 

Memo 346.19 
 

To: All Club and District Presidents and Secretaries 

From: Women’s Bowls NSW Board of Directors 

cc: Womens Bowls NSW staff  

Date: 9th August 2019 

Re: 2020 Pennant Grading 

 

 

We take this opportunity to advise that the Womens Bowls NSW Board of 

Directors recently considered a motion and have taken the decision to 

introduce player grading for the 2020 Pennant competition. 

 

The topic was recently discussed at the District President’s Conference and we 

await feedback and suggestions from the Districts to assist the State Match 

Committee in developing and introducing grading for 2020. 

 

Whilst the development and requirements of grading are yet to be finalised for 

next year,  we advise all clubs that it will be introduced so that they may 

consider providing feedback and perceived or possible issues to the 

committee to consider during the implementation process. 

 

It is the Directors position that player grading for Pennant is a necessary 

requirement to strengthen the competition and provide a fair and equitable 

competition for all clubs across all grades. 

 

Further details will be released in the near future. 
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